
Principal’s Message  

    Werrington Public School  
     Week 11 Update 

Dates for your 
calendar! 

 
 

16th December 
Last day for students 

 

1st February  
(Tuesday) 

Students in Years       
1 - 6 return to school 

for 2022 
 

1st - 4th February 
Kindergarten Best 
Start Assessments 

 

7th February 
(Monday 9.30am) 

First day for 
Kindergarten 

students 
 

18th February 
P&C AGM (2pm) 

 

23rd February 
School Photos 

 

8th April 
Last day of Term 1 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Our Werrington Wise & Presentation Day Assemblies, Year 
6 Farewell and Graduation and Induction ceremonies were 
held at the beginning of this week. A huge congratulations 
to all our students for their achievements and adaptability 
in a challenging year. The assemblies can be viewed from 
our School Facebook page. 
Congratulations also to all students who were recognised 

during these presentations. I would like to thank our outgoing student   
leadership team;                
Captains – Amos Treviranus and Lillyava Brenner;          
Vice Captains – Julian Castle and Lydia Marks;                   
Prefects – Kobi Brooks, Rere Waipouri, Isabella Lopez and Ellie Jones; 
for their leadership and efforts throughout 2021 and welcome our 2022     
student leaders; 
Captains – Zoe Amar and Zuraid Khan;            
Vice Captains – Kyelah Moran and Eknoor Virk;                  
Prefects – Riley McDonald, Jack LeMaire, Indi Ross and Alesha Crutcher. 
Congratulations and we look forward to a wonderful 2022 with you leading 
our students. 
 
Key dates for students 
Thursday the 16th December is the last day for 2021 for students. Students in 
years 1-6 return to school on Tuesday 1st February, with children in              
Kindergarten commencing school on Monday 7th February. Kindergarten 
parents please check the letter that has been posted home this week for 
details regarding your child’s Best Start time and the organisation for the 
children’s first few days. 
 
Office Hours 
Our regular school office will be closed from 2.30pm Friday 17th December 
2021 until Thursday 27th January 2022. The office will reopen on Friday 28th 
January 2022 from 8.30am. 
 
  

I would like to wish all our families, students, staff and community 

a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful and relaxing break.  

Thank you for your support this year and I look forward to seeing 

everyone when we return in 2022.  

  
Mrs Avery  
Principal 
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